Grant Writing Advice from the Experts

Presented as part of the 2013 Education, Health & Human Development Grant Writing Training Boot Camp

Thursday, August 1, 2013 ~ 9:00-11:00 a.m. ~ Reid 301

~ Refreshments will be served ~

Join us for presentations from three national experts on research grant funding and improve your grant writing skills:

- Dr. Thomas McKenzie, San Diego State University Collaborative Research: Don't Take It for Granted
- Dr. Yong Gao, Boise State University
 Measurement and Statistical Considerations in Grant Writing
- Dr. Barbara Ainsworth, Arizona State University Can Your Grant Pass the "So What" Question?

These presentations are geared toward individuals with beginning to intermediate grant experience. Each presentation will last approximately 40 minutes, including question and answer sessions. No RSVP is required.

The speakers will also be available for individual 30-minute consultations on the same day from 1:30-4:30 p.m. Please contact Susie Beardsley in the College of EHHD at 994-4133 or janet.beardsley@montana.edu to schedule an appointment.

Co-sponsored by the College of Education, Health & Human Development, the Center for Faculty Excellence, Montana INBRE, and the Office of the Vice President for Research.

Click here for biographical sketches of the speakers.